
Orbiston Community Hub

Introduction:Introduction:
Since our last newsletter, we have continued to develop the proposals 
for the new community hub. This has included the refinement of the 
proposed design as a result of some minor changes to the project brief.

The project website is continuing to be updated with further detail on 
our journey and the developing design solutions. It can be viewed here:

www.orbistoncommunityhub.com

Recent News:Recent News:
We have recently submitted the Proposal of Application Notice to North 
Lanarkshire Council. Due to the size and nature of the project, we are 
required to undertake consultation before we submit the planning 
application in the summer, the next big milestone for the project.

We will be holding two community consultation 
events, one online and one in person. We would 
encourage you to review the website or attend 
the event as your views are important to us in 
ensuring we deliver a building designed with 
you, not just for you.

Scan the QR code to access the Planning 
Consultation website or log on here:

https://orbistoncommunityhub.com/
planningconsultation/

Upcoming Events:Upcoming Events:

Online Event

Where: Join online via the QR code

Date: Thursday 26th May

Time: 3pm and 7pm

The team will be available online to 
answer any questions through a text 
based chat function.

In Person Event

Where: Joe McKay Centre, Liberty 
Road, ML4 2EU

Date: Monday 30th May

Time: 2pm and 5pm

Members of the client and design 
team will be able to answer any 
questions you may have.
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